
 Classroom News   
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Summer 1. 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
  
In English we have been looking at the book 

‘Superworm’ then creating our own stories 

using different insects. In maths we have been 

looking at different ways to measure including 

time, length and weight. The pupils have 

enjoyed having the chicks come to visit the 

class where they were able to hold and pet 

them. We then discussed the life of a chick 

and looked at some other animals finding out 

where they live and learning about food 

chains. We have begun to look at categorising 

animals according to physical features and 

habitats etc for example, mammals, 

amphibians.  

 

In our P.E lessons we have been having a go 

at field events, learning how to throw the 

vortex and the hammer. In drama we have 

been focusing on peer massage with call and 

response and have also progressed this to 

acting out a bird poem. In cooking we have 

continued to focus on healthy eating, where 

the pupils have been choosing healthy recipes 

they would like to make.  

 

We ended this half term by having three great 

activity days with the whole of KS3. These 

included Youlbury on Tuesday, where the 

pupils had the chance to participate in 

archery and abseiling. Wednesday we went 

bowling and had lunch. Thursday we enjoyed 

team games at Snelsmore common and had 

a lovely picnic. 

 

 

 

 
 
Dates to Remember:  

25th May – Last day of term 

4th June – Back to School  

7th June - Music for Autism  

7th June – Year 8 immunisations  

9th June – Summer Fete 

28th June – Secondary Sports Day 

9th July – Class swapover afternoon 

20th July – end of Term 

Special moments from KS3 Activity Week: 

Adam – My favourite was abseiling.  I did it twice!  

Ollie – My favourite was picnic because it made me happy. I liked the walk. 

Oliver – I liked bowling because I had fun! I had a burger. 

Alex – I liked them all! I liked the picnic.  I liked eating cheese and ham sandwich. 

Kai – My favourite was abseiling.  I loved it! 

Archie – My favourite was the picnic.  I liked the horses. 

Willow – I liked bowling because everyone was helping.  

Angus – My favourite was the picnic and the forest walk.  

Frankie – Bowling is my favourite and the picnic made me happy.  
 


